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School is going well.  We are short on drivers, so mechanics are driving quite a lot in order to 

get the kids to and from school as it should be.  The mechanics drivers’ trainer and I have put in 

many hours but we are doing well in the departments.  Drivers’ Appreciation Week is the 21st 

thru the 25th of October. We will be having a luncheon at noon on the 16th to help show our 

appreciation. Anyone that would like to attend is welcome. 

Our driver situation this year has not been good.  We have had one driver on long term medical 

since last January, and she has not yet returned. She has informed us she should be back by 

November 1st.  We just had a driver have a knee replacement and will be out for an extended 

period of time.  Another drive is having medical issues, so may be here one morning and not be 

able to make the afternoon route for a few days at a time.  We hope she gets better soon. 

We issued 23 bus citations in the month of September varying from being rude and 

disrespectful to vaping and drinking on a bus.  Three citation resulted in being suspended from 

the bus. 

We hope you are all well and thank you for all your patience, help and support you are to us. 

 

Thank you 

  

Ryan Edwards, Transportation Supervisor   


